
From: Max Siskin <msisk7@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 6:11 PM 
To: Planning Commission <Planningcommission@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Childcare at 210 PCH-CUP 
 
 
Honorable planning commission members, 
 
 
We are one of the residences of Hermosa Beach. We are writing in support of the proposed 
CUP for childcare at 210 PCH. The city very much needs this service and it will help the local 
community. 
 
 
I hope you look favorably at this project and allow it to proceed. The current vacant auto 
sales building would benefit greatly from the proposed upgrades and with recent closures of 
daycares after COVID, we believe this should be approved 
 
 
Kind regards, 
               Max Siskin 
 


